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OR. VERONICA C. BARCIA EILL RICHARDEON
SECRETARY OF EDUCATION Governar

August 4, 2006

Dr. Agueda Mora
Superintendent

Gadsden Independent Schols
F.O. Drawer 70

Anthony, NM 82021

Dear Dy Mora;

The Technology for Education Act requires annual review and approval of a school district educational technolopy plan and
requines r:'ﬂ;?' school district o "file a report with the department of education regarding distributions received, expenditures
made and educational technology obtained by the district and such other related information as may be required by the
department of education.” (NMS%EE- 153A-10). Congratulations! Your technology report has been approved,

Based on available funding, your initial budget for vour district is:

District to be served 0% Allocation
Gadsden Independent Schools 193,294

O or before January 3, 2007 vour district will receive a final adjusted budget. These funds will be reimbursed and must be
expended or encumbered in accordance with legislative language

In erder to budget these funds, please submit a signed Budget Adjustment Request (BAR) in the amount of $193,294 ulilizing
Fund Code 27117 and Revenue Code: 43202 . Because in some cases grant requests have been modified, pleasc submit the
altached budget and justification form describing the use of funds along with the BAR,

Send decuments to: '
Bern Tennyson, Executive Administrative Assistant
Mew Mexico Public Education Department
300 Don Gaspar
Santa Fe, N 87503

Please feel free o contact Donald Gray af (505) 827-3893 should you have any questions.

Truly,

Yerghica L. Garcia, Ta. A0
secretary of Education

cc: Dan Maowa, Deputy Secretary, Finance and Operations
Dr. Jim Holloway, Assistam Secretary for Rural Education
Cynthia A, Marietta, Director, Administrative Services Division
Michelle M. Lewis, Interim Bureau Chief



